
This year has definitely been an interesting one for the golf

world. For more than 80 years, we began each spring eagerly

awaiting the Masters Tournament as the unofficial start of the

season! Now, as I am writing this, the Masters is getting ready

to begin – in November. Many things may look different this

year, no roar of the crowds packed along the fairways, no

large ceremony to award the coveted green jacket - but you

can still feel the love of the game of golf.  We are grateful for

our current players and those who have recently taken up

golf, looking for a new activity during the pandemic. As the

weather draws cooler, remember you can still get out on the

course and enjoy a round! Look below at our winter rates!

Golf Pro Tip

NEWS & EVENTS

Golf Professional Tip of the Month: When setting up your Putting Stance you should

feel the majority of your weight towards your heels. If you want to test this, you should

be able to lift up your toes without lifting your heels off the ground.

Note from the Manager, Scott Neal:
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Winter Rates
December 1st - February 28th

Weekday Rates: Monday - Thursday: $25.00 ($16.00 CF, $9.00 GF)

Weekend Rates: Friday - Sunday: $30.00 ($16.00 CF, $14.00 GF) 

Weekday Twilight: Monday - Thursday: $20.00 ($16.00 CF, $4.00 GF)

Weekend Twilight: Friday - Sunday: $25.00 ($16.00 CF, $9.00 GF)



Golf Council: Golf Council Meeting took place on October 27. Please click here for

the minutes. Thanks to all who are participating and giving their input.

New rental clubs should be arriving soon. Of course, with most shipping right now

due to COVID, we aren’t sure of the exact arrival date, but hope it will be this month!

Unfortunately, some of the golf carts are losing their charge and breaking down

during your round because of battery issues. We are actively working towards a

resolution regarding this. Please be sure to have the Pro Shop number on hand (804)

734-2899 and we will send someone out right away with a new cart.

Golf News

WEEKLY LUNCH
SPECIALS $9.25

Spicy Chicken Sandwich 

Pot Roast

Tuna or Chicken Wrap

Fried Chicken, Mashed

Potatoes & Green Beans

Pork or Chicken Sliders

Monday

Tuesday

Wednesday

Thursday

Friday

Upcoming Tournaments
The following are the tournaments that are scheduled for the rest of 2020.

November 21 Turkey Shoot, start time is 10 AM

The Cardinal Golf Club Quick

Service Restaurant is open

Monday - Friday 8:00 AM to

2:00 PM and Saturday and

Sunday 8:00 AM to 3:00 PM

https://lee.armymwr.com/application/files/6516/0528/4851/GOLF_ADVISORY_COUNCIL_MEETING_OCTOBER.pdf


We currently have three types of areas on the course.  Wet, very wet, and if I drive

here I’ll probably get stuck wet.  Soils are saturated at this point and having a difficult

time drying.  The prolonged period of high dew points, no wind, and semi dormant

grass are not allowing much drying to take place.  The fortunate part has been

higher temperatures lately.  They have allowed a bit of an extended growing season

and that is a great thing.      The maintenance team is will be focusing on leaf removal

for the duration of the fall season.  Fall color has been spectacular on the course, but

now comes the aftermath.  Hopefully the sounds of roaring john deere engines and

turbine blowers get you as excited as it does our staff.  It means Thanksgiving is

close!Our warm season grasses are semi dormant now.  We have begun our

pigment applications on greens for winter color.  Our fall/winter mowing heights are

in place.  Occasional mowing/rolling will occur when weather allows.Please join

myself in a huge thank you to our maintenance team.  All years are different, but

what a challenge this one has been.  They have done an outstanding job this

growing season!

Starting November 27, 15% to

25% discount on select golf shop

merchandise and hard goods.

Check with the Pro Shop Staff to

determine your holiday

discounts.

Maintenance Update from the
Superintendent, Billy Edwards


